
State of Florida 

TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
FROM: Bart Fletcher, Regulatory Analyst III, Division of Economic Regulation 

Ralph Jaeger, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Closing Docket No. 991643-SU 

On May 14,2001, Aloha Utilities, Inc. (Aloha or utility) submitted revised tariff sheets, and 
staff approved them on May 23, 2001. On November 6, 2001, Aloha submitted its final refund 
report. Based on staffs review, Aloha has credited accounts receivable of all remaining customers, 
issued checks to former customers, and booked CIAC for all unclaimed refunds. As such, the utility 
has made all of the refunds required by Orders Nos. PSC-01-0326-FOF-SU and PSC-01-0961 -FOF- 
SU. Therefore, this docket should b@ 


